

Milwaukee Police Department

Police Administration Building 749 West State Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233 http://www.milwaukee.gov/police

Edward A. Flynn Chief of Police

September 24, 2013

(414) 935-7200

Mr. Steve Costello President and CEO BMO Harris Bradley Center 1001 N. Fourth Street Milwaukee, WI 53203-1314

RE: LAW ENFORCEMENT SPECIAL ASSIGNMENT GRANT AGREEMENT

2002 COMMON COUNCIL FILE NO. 011573

Dear Mr. Costello:

I received your letter of September 20, 2013, requesting an extension to the Law Enforcement Special Assignment Grant Agreement between the BMO Harris Bradley Center and the Milwaukee Police Department. With this letter, the Milwaukee Police Department agrees to a two-year extension under the same provisions.

We appreciate this partnership and look forward to continuing our efforts to provide a safe and viable environment in downtown Milwaukee.

Sincerely,

EDWARD A. FLYNN

CHIEF OF POLICE

c: City Attorney Grant Langely
Assistant Edith Hudson, South Command
Captain Aaron Raap, District One
Budget Manager Daniel Rotar
Sergeant David Muehl, Tactical Planning & Logistics

OCT 0 3 2013

OFFICE CHIEF OF POLICE

Received SEP 2 4 2013

Referred

September 20, 2013

Chief Edward Flynn Police Administration Building 749 W. State Street Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Chief Flynn:

Pursuant with the Law Enforcement Special Assignment Grant Agreement (File No.: 011573) adopted by the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee on April 23, 2002, the Bradley Center Sports and Entertainment Corporation [BMO Harris Bradley Center] hereby requests an extension. The current Grant Agreement expires September 30, 2013 and the BMO Harris Bradley Center requests an extension for a period of two (2) years under the same provisions of the aforementioned Agreement.

We have appreciated the opportunity to work with the Milwaukee Police Department during this time period. Again, the officers that have worked at the BMO Harris Bradley Center have demonstrated the highest standards of professionalism. The Center and its staff look forward to continuing this cooperative endeavor to maintain a safe and reassuring environment for our guests.

Sincerely,

Steve Costello

President and CEO